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Adam M. Hall

Analyst, Rates & Regulatory Affairs
0:603-216-3624

E: Adam.Hall@libertyutilities.com

January 30, 2020

Via Electronic and US Mail

Debra A. Howland

Executive Director

New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission
21 S. Fruit Street, Suite 10

Concord, NH 03301-2429

RE: Docket No. DE 19-059; 2020 Schedule for Default Service Solicitations
Liberty Utilities (Granite State Electric) Corp. d/b/a Liberty Utilities
Compliance Tariff Filing - NHPUC No. 20 (Correction)

Dear Ms. Howland:

On behalf of Liberty Utilities (Granite State Electric) Corp. d/b/a Liberty Utilities, | write to
provide a corrected Page 117 “Summary of Rates” in the Electric Delivery Service Tariff - NHPUC No. 20.
The correction made is related to G-1 and G-2 Energy Service Rates.

The previously submitted Tariff Page 117 dated January 17, 2020, displayed incorrect effective
dates for G-1 and G-2 Energy Service rates from 04/01/20 through 07/01/20. The rates have not
changed. The correction now makes it clear which Energy Service rate is effective on the first of each
month for the six month period through July 2020 for G-1 and G-2 customers.

Thank you for your attention to this matter. Please do not hesitate to call if you have any
questions.
Sincerely,

(TNl

Adam M. Hall
Enclosures



